
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers 

In the blink of an eye, October half term is upon us, and what a half term it has been. We have had our students visit 
various places across Europe, had many visiting speakers from across different organisations and sectors and we even did 
some teaching too! The experiences our young people have had this term have been amazing; the only thing better has 
been the behaviour and the attitude of our students, which has been nothing short of outstanding. I knew when I started 
here the students were an asset to the school, but what I have seen so far this half term, has really impressed me and I 
would like to thank them for their efforts and their dedication to this school.    
  
The half term holidays are a chance for the students and staff to unwind and relax after a busy period of settling in and 
learning. However, I would like you to think of the Year 11s who no doubt will be using this period to prepare for their 
mock exams which are coming up after the break. We had a fabulous day on Thursday, where we collapsed our usual 
lessons for Year 11 and they took part in a day based around learning, revising and looking after their own mental health. I 
feel this was a fantastic opportunity for our Year 11s to prepare for the forthcoming mocks and live examinations in the 
summer. The feedback from the students themselves was very positive; and again their attitude towards the day was 
excellent.   
  
I would like to draw your attention to the letter I sent out separately this week, relating to equipment. I know that the 
holidays are a good time to restock or replenish supplies. It is absolutely vital that our students come to school ready and 
prepared for their learning. Therefore, having the right equipment is essential. As a reminder, our students need:   
  

·         Pencil case  
·         Black or blue pen (ideally plus spare)  
·         Green pen  
·         Pencil  
·         Sharpener   
·         Ruler  
·         Scientific calculator (Maths request - preferably the Casio fx-83 or fx-85)  
·         Pair of compasses  
·         Protractor  
·         Eraser  
·         Reading book  
·         Glue stick (recommended)  

  
Once again, I would like to thank you all for your kind words this term, enquiring how I have settled in. It has been great to 
meet, speak or correspond with so many of you. I hope that as the term goes on, I can meet more of you.   
  
Have a great October half term, and we look forward to welcoming our students back on site on Monday 23rd October.   
  

Pete Leatherland 

A huge thank you to everyone that donated cakes 

and their time to host a successful Bake Sale on 

Tuesday.  We raised £260 for Young Minds.   

The generosity of students, staff, parents and carers 

is very humbling and much appreciated. 

 

Caron Clipston 
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NOTTINGHAM CHRISTMAS MARKET 

If you are interested in this trip on Sunday 

19th November 2023, there are only 5 seats 

left on the coach. 

Please contact Mrs Burgess 

burgessn@wellandparkacademy.com 

 

Following the success of previous years we are organising 

another Christmas Shopping Evening.  

Please pop the date in your diary. 

If you are a creative person or have a small business and 

you would like to have a stall at the evening to sell your 

makes, please contact Mrs Burgess   

burgessn@wellandparkacademy.com 

 

 

 

A DATE FOR YOUR DIARY 

The committee for Prom 2024 are organising the annual fashion show . 

6th November 2023  

Doors open at 7.00pm 

Members of the committee will model some of the items and then you are 

free to look through over 1000 garments and purchase any that you like. 

All items are discounted with some of them up to 70% off 

Tickets on sale from the front office from Monday 9th October 2023. 

This is usually a very well attended event so please get your tickets early. 
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